
December Relay 
 
New members in December: 
 

• Simon De Vuyst 

• Nicholas Doumani 

• Tim Eddy 

• Alex Kohnert 

 
December birthdays: 
 

• Pascal Blanquer 

• John Riordan 

• Wendyl Luna 

• James Baber 

• Pete Goodare 

• Chris Thistlethwaite 

• Mason Womack 

• Oliver Barrett 

• Alvaro Rincon 

• Matthew Di Meglio 

• Ruairi O'Connor 

• Rafael Fortus 

• Jawad Saab 

 
Memberships 

 
Currently we are sitting at 170 active members of the Wett Ones Swim Club. This is 
fantastic, and just shy of our largest membership numbers ever in our 30+ year history.  
 
Having said that, the time to renew your membership with the Wetties is here again. There 
has been a $10 increase to membership fees for 2023. The Committee held off from 
increasing prices during the pandemic, but felt it was now time to make this slight 
adjustment. Please follow the link below to renew your membership: 
 
https://mastersswimmingnsw.org.au/about/membership/  
 
This link will take you to the Masters Swimming NSW site – and you will see a large square 
tab called ‘Renewals & Updates’. Once you click on here you will be taken to the new 
membership portal – Swim Central. All of your data from the old portal will have been 
transferred over to Swim Central. If you haven’t logged into the new portal yet – it will ask 
you to set a new password, then you will be able to view your profile and get renewing. As 
we are using a new portal, there may be some teething issues, so please report any issue 
you experience, and to assist there is a ‘Swim Central Help Sheet’ attached to this month’s 
newsletter to assist you all.  
 

https://mastersswimmingnsw.org.au/about/membership/


Please remember that if you haven’t renewed your membership by the 1st January 2023 – 
you won’t be able to train or race with us until you have done so. Please reach out if anyone 
runs into any trouble – registrar@wettones.org  
 
Thank you everyone, and we look forward to having fun with all of our members again in 
2023. 

mailto:registrar@wettones.org

